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Please make sure that you are following the
KPATA social media pages (Facebook and
Instagram) for awesome updates, shares and
information!
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KPATA committees are in full swing working on tasks
to provide program support and leadership. Please
watch for new items coming out from the work of the
Social Committee, Advocacy Committee and
Education/Training Committee. Exciting stuff!

Hilary was an important part of the conversations
with the Partnership for Early Success Strategic
Planning Committee.

 
The Bright Futures Program meeting was held on
September 4th. If you are a participating Bright
Futures Program that was unable to attend the
meeting, please be sure to watch the recording.

Please reach out to your regional director and/or
Hilary Koehn at hkoehn@kpata.org if you have needs
or items that you would like to discuss with KPATA.
We welcome your feedback and voice!


